
I have lived in Hadley Wood for the past 36 years and been a Member of 
the Hadley Wood Assoc for most of the time.

I moved to Hadley Wood from further into Lodon, because of it's location 
close to the Gree Belt.

Your proposal to build 160 homes on the Green Belt ajacient to Camlet 
Way is unbelievable and I am TOTALLY AGAINST IT.

The Green Belt was established to separate each built up area from the 
next. To consider distroying this site is contrary to all green and
climate change policies.

If the proposed development were to go ahead, it would destroy our 
unique heritage landscape and deprive the many walkers and cyclist who 
use it regualarly basis.

Apart from the above Hadley Wood does not have the infersteructure to 
sustain such a development. There are insufficient schools, doctor's and 
dentist's surgeries, shops within walking distance of the development 
and the bus and rail conections are minimal and go to the wrong areas. 
To live in Hadley Wood one needs a car to have the essential access 
one's needs.

Because of the above reasons and many other that have been raised will 
you kindly withdraw the proposed devevopment lan for the 160 house next 
to Camley Way.
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